WESTCHESTER NEWS

Dear Westchester Home Owner

Isn’t it amazing what a little sunshine, warm weather and some sunshine will do to brighten
things up in the neighborhood. Trees have leafed out, flowers and shrubs are blooming and the grass is
green and growing. It is wonderful to see spring with all the colors even though we had a very mild
winter this year.

The Board is hearing of a number of projects that owners are planning this year from
landscaping, painting, decks, etc. These projects continue to bring value and improve our community as
a very desireable place to reside. If you plan on any improvements even replacing existing items, please
remember to complete an ARC form and get signed approval before starting your project. Thisis a
requirement in our covenants. This not only protects the association but more importantly also the

homeowner. This year's ARC committee are:
Co-Chairs: Peter Ebbers & Stan Hall
Committee members: Anita Starke, Dick Holzrichter; Mike Meile
Call an ARC committee person or a Board of Director for an ARC form.
Other Committee assignments are as follows:
Nominating committee
Chair: Mike Meile Committee members: Stan Hall Carol McCarty
By-Laws Committee
Chair: Sharon Blancett Committee members: Judy Douglas, Mike Scott
Social Committee
Co-Chair: Mindy Kettner & Lee Vandenbos
Committee members: Debbie Moore; Kay Young; Tyrun & Jamie Flaherty; Doug & Mary Lumleys
John & Phyllis Hartman; John Welsh

The Board of Directors has appointed Mike Meile as a new Board member to replace Judy
Douglas for the remainder of her board term which will expire in 2017.

I'm sad to report that Westchester resident John Connor (8572 Hauser Court) has passed away.

Dalton




